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To whom it may concern: 

It is unreasonable to try and change the Oregon Constitution to prevent taxpayers 

from clawing back overpaid monies.  

The government has never been good steward of taxpayer money and is incapable 

of doing so. To presume the government would make better use of the People's 

money is ridiculous and should be immediately stopped.  

Consider cut backs and living within the means you have just like every tax paying 

citizen must.  

 


